ATTENTION WINTER
TRAIL USERS

1. All Users: Part of the roads and trail system are being
groomed for cross country skiing. If you are not skiing please
stay to the edge of the groomed trails to minimize damage to the
groomed trails.

2. Cross Country Skiers: Most of the groomed ski trails have
two-way traffic which means you will encounter skiers coming
and going on the trails so please use caution and STAY TO

THE LEFT ON ALL TWO-WAY TRAILS. Below is map
showing the direction to ski on the two-way trails.




